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  THE CHANCELLOR 

  

REPORTS that Dr. Pamela Cannamore is a participant in a research study investigating the 

technology experiences of professional African American women.  The research is 

being conducted at the University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign.  The findings 

will be presented at the international conference of the Association for 

Educational Communication and Technology (AECT) in October 2010.  The 

researchers anticipate publishing their manuscript in 2011. 
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